
 

 
 

 

                                                                                                  
Beginners' Music Week Redlands (Band) 

for Primary Band students in their first year of learning 

 
Monday 29 April to Friday 3 May 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

A series of one day workshops is available for beginning band players to receive intensive instruction while 
rehearsing in a large ensemble. Students who are in their first year of learning are invited to attend a 
workshop with their school group as indicated in the table below. 
 

DATE SCHOOLS INVOLVED VENUE VENUE ADDRESS 

Monday 29 April Mt Cotton SS, Redland Bay SS, 
Victoria Point SS, Scenic Shores SS 

School Hall  
Mount Cotton SS 

1246 Mount Cotton 
Road MOUNT 
COTTON 

Tuesday 30 April Cleveland SS, Thornlands SS,  
Dunwich SS,  

School Hall  
Thornlands SS 

South Street  
THORNLANDS 

Wednesday 1 May BayView SS, Ormiston SS School Hall 
BayView SS 

77 Ziegenfusz Road, 
THORNLANDS 

Thursday 2 May Alexandra Hills SS, Birkdale SS, 
Birkdale South SS, Wellington Point SS 

School Hall  
Birkdale SS 

74 Agnes Street 
BIRKDALE 

Friday 3 May Capalaba SC, Coolnwynpin SS,  
Hilliard SS, Vienna Woods SS 

School Hall 
Coolnwynpin SS 

6 Telaska Court 
CAPALABA 

  

TRANSPORT: 
 
 

Transport to and from the workshop is a parental responsibility. If your school is 
planning to provide a bus they will attach the relevant information to this letter. 

SIGNING IN 
ARRANGEMENTS: 
 
 

Arrival time: between 8.45 - 9.15am 
Parents/Carergivers will need to sign in their child/ren at the venue using a device 
capable of reading a QR code.  

SIGNING OUT 
ARRANGEMENTS: 
 
 

Departure time: between 2.15 - 2.30pm 
Parents will need to sign out their child/ren at the venue using a device capable of 
reading a QR code 

FOOD: 
 
 

Students need to bring their own morning tea, lunch and a bottle of water as 
tuckshop facilities won't be available. 

ATTIRE: 
 
 

Students need to wear their school uniform and appropriate footwear. Remember 
to bring a hat to wear at break times. A no hat, no play policy will be in place. 

WHAT TO BRING: 
 
 
 
 

Instrument, music stand, tutor book, 2B pencil, eraser, spare reeds/oil as required. 
Talk to your instrumental teacher if you have difficulty providing any of the above 
items as they may be able to help you find a solution. 
Please CLEARLY label ALL belongings WITH STUDENT’S NAME AND SCHOOL.  

 
  



 

SPECIAL 
ARRANGEMENTS: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Information regarding any additional arrangements that need to be made to 
accommodate your child's involvement at the workshop (e.g. wheel chair access, 
medical action plans etc) will need to be indicated on the registration survey.  
Medication to be administered during the workshop must be handed to the staff 
member in charge of medication at the beginning of the workshop with an 
accompanying note that states the correct dosage and time. Please note: Medication 
cannot be given to a student without a doctor’s letter and/or pharmacy label on the 
bottle or packet with the correct dosage written on the label. 

CONTACT: 
 
 
 

All enquiries prior to the workshop will need to be forwarded to your child's 
instrumental music teacher. The best contact number during the workshop will be 
0493 773 329. Please note this number will only be active during the workshop.  

REGISTRATION: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To participate in this event, please use the link below to complete the online 
registration and make payment: 

 
https://www.ivvy.com.au/event/24BMWR/ 
 
After selecting the appropriate ticket on the opening page, please provide 
parent/carer name and email address in the required fields. Information about your 
child will be requested on the following webpage.  
 
Registrations will open Friday 1 March and close Friday 22 March. Payment will 
need to be made at time of registration. 

REFUNDS: 
 
 

You may cancel your child's registration at any time. However, refunds will only be 
considered after Friday 19 April when a medical certificate is provided. 

COST: 
 

$10.00 

 

To enrol in the workshop please complete the online registration and finalise the payment 
process before Friday 22 March. 

 

 
Kind Regards, 
 
 

Claire Van Vuuren 
Claire Van Vuuren 
Project Officer – Enrichment 
South East Region Music   

    

 

https://www.ivvy.com.au/event/24BMWR/

